
 

 

 We rejoice in God’s faithfulness as we are in the 75th year of Corning Area 

Bible Club’s existence and ministry.    

 

 Thank you to those that shopped at Five Below for our December 

fundraiser. Fundraiser from Five Below raised $193.11. 

 

 

 In a recent class as we emphasized what we teach comes from God’s word, 

the Bible, one child’s response was ”I didn’t know we had a Book from 

God” and then ”that is so cool!” We need that same reaction every time we 

read or hear the Word! 

 

 February 18 – speak at morning service Bradford Baptist Church 

 

 February 26 – Monthly Committee Meeting 

 

 Vacation Bible School materials have been ordered and plans are in the 

works for summer 2018. Our theme is Rolling River Rampage and our 

theme verse is: “When you pass through the waters, I will be with you.” 

(Isaiah 43:2) 

 

 2018 Camp Dates – Teen Camp – Grades 7 through High School 

Graduation, August 6-11, Monday morning through Saturday morning. 

Junior Camp for grades 2- 6 will be August 11 – 15 Saturday afternoon 

through Wednesday Evening. 

 

 Please continue to pray for sufficient monthly support to the general fund 

and to the missionaries. We are thankful for some recent increases in 

monthly gifts. Please pray for God in His time to raise up new missionaries 

to join our local work.   

 

 Save the date – May 12, 2018 – Our 75th Year Celebration to be held 

at Watson Homestead, details will be published soon. 

 

Gifts can be mailed to BCM International, Inc. 201 Granite Run Drive, Suite 260 Lancaster, PA, 17601 
(Please include a note that designates your gift to Corning Area Bible Club – General Fund, Camp, or one of the missionaries) 

Online donations can be given via this link: 
https://bcm21697.thankyou4caring.org/corning-area-bible-club 

Thank you and God Bless You! 


